Veldran, Katherine

T T Ashok <tta@taylorrubber.com>

N M P Jeyesh <jayesh@cii.in>

Mahesh Natarajan <maheshnatarajan@cii.in>

Ford Graham (fgraham@sccommerce.com) <fgraham@sccommerce.com>
2/9/2015 1:25:27 PM

RE: Gov.Haley's recent visit to Chennai ,India

Mr. TT Ashok,

Thank you for your email. We look forward to expanding our partnership.

You will be receiving a follow up letter from Governor Haley very soon.

Please do not hesitate to call on me if | can ever be of assistance to you in the future.
Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: T T Ashok [mailto:tta@taylorrubber.com]

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 11:48 AM

Cc: N M P Jeyesh; Mahesh Natarajan; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: Gov.Haley's recent visit to Chennai ,India

Dear Mr.Graham,
| am delighted to connect with you thru our mutual friend Meenal .
I have attached below my email of Decl to Gov .Haley thru Ms.Veldran .Ms .Veldran had acknowledged recipt.

I do not have a response from the Governor/ her office ,probably due to other important commitments .1 would
be most happy to get your views/ feedback to my letter .In case the Government/ State of South Carolina needs
more information,CII will be happy to provide the same .

Let me also add | enjoyed meeting with the Governor and her delegation and hope they visit us again.

With kind regards ,

Sincerely ,
TT Ashok

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: T T Ashok <tta@taylorrubber.com>

Date: 1 December 2014 8:17:10 pm IST

To: "katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov" <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: Mahesh Natarajan <mahesh.natarajan@cii.in>, N M P Jeyesh <jayesh@cii.in>, Info
<info@taylorrubber.com>

Subject: Gov.Haley's recent visit to Chennai ,India
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Ms.Veldran ,
May I request you to put up the letter below for the attention of the Governor.
Sincere thanks .

Dear Governor Haley ,

I hope you had a good visit to India and a safe trip back home for a lovely Thanksgiving with your
family .

On behalf of the CII and personally ,may I say that we were delighted to host you and your
delegation .We are very impressed at growth model of South Carolina and the wonderful work you
have done in the last few years for the inclusive economic development of your state .

I find that there is a lot of synergy and similarities between your economy and that of South India .
Areas where we can work together could be :

Auto Industry and the supplier chain .

Aero Space and Defence

Downstream industries in the Carbon Fibre space

Skills development .

As the SMEs play a very important role in these sectors ,may I suggest a South Carolina- CII,
Southern Region SME Forum which can work on win-win partnerships between our SMEs .

In conclusion ,may I add that we were very touched with you emotional connect to India and your
desire to work with Indian Companies .

With warm regards ,

Sincerely ,

TT Ashok ,

Co-Chairman ,

CII National MSME Council .

Sent from my iPad
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